LETTER REQUESTING FUNDING FOR SCHOOL
From,

Wallace Ross

313 Pellentesque Ave

Villa Park Hawaii 43526

(832) 109-0213

11-12-2011

To,

Bertha Riggs

P.O. Box 206 6639 In St.

Easthampton TN 31626

(791) 239-9057

Subject: (____________)

Dear Bertha Riggs,

We are writing this letter to you with a request. We are from Sunrise Public School, Xyz (place) looking for some fund for our school. This is actually a charitable school. But, our school has been one of the best in the city and is known for education, training facilities and preparing our special children from the last 10 years. We, along with our nearly 350 students, are making this generous request to bring your attention to us so that you could grant us some necessary fund. The fund that you will provide will help in bringing a smile to many faces by helping them to make a good life for themselves by the means of this small school. The amount of donation that you can give starts from $500 and can vary depending upon your convenience and desire to support. It will be used in educating and fulfilling all the needs of these special children. Your support will be extremely appreciated and also we look forward to reinforcing our association with you.

Regards,

(Your Signature)

Wallace Ross
